Dr. Ken Schmiesing Superintendent 585 E. Livingston Street Celina, OH 45822 March 8, 2019

Dear Dr. Schmiesing,

Please accept this letter as my resignation as a teacher with Celina City School District effective the last teacher day of the 2018-2019 school year.

While I look forward to retirement after 35 years in education, I have found much satisfaction in being a teacher with Head Start, and at Franklin Elementary, at West Elementary and now at Celina Primary School. I have enjoyed the challenges of my positions over the years and will truly miss the dedicated individuals I have taught beside and become friends with as well. I take with me many fond memories.

Respectfully,

Barbara J.Faller

CC: Michelle Duncan, CPS Principal

Barbara Faller

Kelli Thobe, CPS Assistant

Principal